
29/01/2020 

MR Stuart Strang 
36 Deakin ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
Stuart.strang@scinsure.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Good evening, 
I recently learnt of the proposition to develop the forestway shopping centre. I think this is a 
great idea however it does raise questions around the increased traffic flow through local 
streets through which many kids and families walk to go to school/daycare.
The increased traffic to me raises concerns around the safety of kids when walking and riding 
on/near smaller roads as many shoppers will be cutting through these local streets instead of 
using the main roads of. Warringah & Forest Way.
Can the council please ensure they investigate this fully and provide results to the local 
residents?
Thanks and regards,
Stuart 
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